
November 8, 2022

Rob called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM

We watched the EAA chapter video

The evening program:
Darrel talked about his back country flying trip in Idaho.

Bruce gave an update on his Chipmunk and told us about the flyin at Ranger Antique Airfield in Texas.

Officer elections will be during the December meeting.

General aviation meeting update.

There was discussion about what to do with the $350 of Young Eagle credits

The Christmas party will be at the Elks this year on Friday, January 13th.  

The next General Aviation committee meeting will be October 22, at 10 AM, at the airport fire station.

Meeting adjourned

Gary Schroeder


